
Notice of Hearing 

The Department of Safety and Professional Services announces that it will hold a public hearing 

on a permanent rule to renumber and amend SPS 321.225 (intro.) and (1) to (6), and 324.01; 

 
to amend SPS 320.04 (6) (d) (Note), 320.09 (1) (Note) [1] and (9) (c) (Note), 320.19 (1) (b) 

(Note) and (2) (c) (Note), 321.02 (1) (d) (Note) and (3) (b) 2., 321.03 (1) (e) (Note), 321.04 (3) 
(b) 5. c. (Note), 321.125 (3) (c) (Note) and (6) (b) (Note), 321.16 (2) (c) 3. (Note), 321.17 (3) (e) 
(Note) [2], 321.18 (1) (d) c., 321.22 (1) (a) (Note), (3) (a) Table 321.22-A2 (Footnote) [2] and 

(6) (b) 3. c., 321.25 (1) (Note) [1], 321.25 Figure 321.25-A, (8) (d) 1. and (8) (d) 2., 321.27 (1) 
(b), (2) (Note) and (5) (b) (Note), and 321.40 (1) (h) (Note); 

 
and to create SPS 321.225 (2), 321.24 (3) (d) 8. and (Note), 324.01 (2) and (Note), and Chapters 

320 to 325 Appendix B, relating to one- and two-family dwellings, at the time and place shown 

below. 

Hearing Information 

Date: June 29th 

Time: 9:00 a.m. 

Location: 1400 East Washington Avenue, Room 121A 

  Madison, Wisconsin 

Appearances at the Hearing and Submittal of Written Comments 

The rule may be reviewed at http://dsps.wi.gov/Boards-Councils/Rulemaking/Public-Hearing-

Comments/.   

Comments may be submitted to Dan Smith, Rules Coordinator, Department of Safety and 

Professional Services, Division of Policy Development, 1400 East Washington Avenue, Room 

151, P.O. Box 8366, Madison, WI 53708-8935, or by email to Daniel2.Smith@wisconsin.gov.  

Comments must be received on or before the public hearing to be included in the record of rule-

making proceedings. 

Initial Regulatory Flexibility Analysis   

The proposed rule will not have a negative effect on small businesses, as defined under s. 

227.114 (1). 

Agency Small Business Regulatory Coordinator  

Eric Esser, Eric.Esser@wisconsin.gov, (608) 267-2435  
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